
Town of Chapel Hill, Tennessee 

Planning Commission Minutes 

Monday, March 28, 2022 6:00 PM 

The Town of Chapel Hill Planning Commission held their regular monthly meeting March 28, 

2022, 6:00 pm at Town Hall, 4650 Nashville Highway, Chapel Hill, TN. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm with members present: Mayor Faulkenberry, 

Chairman Marion Joyce, Secretary Stacey Booker, Member Isaac Zimmerle, Town Attorney 

Todd Moore, and Town Administrator Danny Bingham. 

Approval of Minutes -A motion was made by Mayor Faulkenberry to approve the minutes. 

The motion was seconded by Isaac Zimmerle, with all voting Aye. 

Public Comments -None 

Agenda Items -

• Heritage at Chapel Hill Townhomes - request for rezoning. Dave Ferlesi spoke

regarding rezoning behind Dollar General. This is currently zoned as B-2 and Mr. Ferlesi

requested this be rezoned to B-3. Todd Moore will do an Ordinance to present at the

next BOMA meeting. This is for Map 26, Parcel 12.03. Isaac Zimmerle made a motion to

pass as favorable rezoning request until BOMA passes. The motion was seconded by

Stacey Booker, with all voting Aye.

• Dollar General Development Review - for discussion purpose. Danny Bingham advised

Turner & Associates will be representing. Proposal is for a standard size Dollar General.

We will keep the other two Dollar General stores. Danny Bingham asked if this will be

an all brick structure and Mr. Turner advised this can be done. Discussed landscape

buffer next to other business next door. A need for a fence was discussed in lieu of

trees to keep limbs from falling into yards. Dollar General will need to comply with

regulations. A discussion will need to take place to review water retention to make sure

of water flow. The proposal is subject to engineer review. Steve Foster is present from

Hethcoat. Stacey Booker made a motion to approve with review by everyone (including

elevation and landscaping). The motion was seconded by Mayor Faulkenberry, with all

voting Aye.






